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February 23, 2021 

 

Mark A. Heifner 

37 East Colorado Ave 

Denver, CO 80210 

 

Re: Miller Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1982-112, Technical Revision No. 5 (TR-05), Adequacy 

Review No. 1 

 

Mr. Heifner: 

 

On February 18, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Technical 

Revision application (TR-05) for the Miller Gravel Pit, addressing the following: 

 

Revise the reclamation seed mixture to be more suitable to the final land use and conditions at the site, 

adding two separate seed mixtures - one for the pit floor and one for pit slopes. 

 

After reviewing the materials submitted, the Division has identified the following adequacy items that must 

be addressed before an approval of TR-05 can be issued: 

 

1) Please provide details of any mulching or fertilizer requirements for the revised seed mixtures, 

including types, mixtures, and rate of application per acre. 

 

This completes the Division’s preliminary adequacy review of the materials submitted for TR-05. The 

decision date for TR-05 is currently set for March 22, 2021. If additional time is needed to address the 

adequacy items, an extension request must be received by our office prior to the decision date. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Dan Chavez, Schmidt Construction Company 

 Scott Davis, Schmidt Construction Company 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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